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Saskatoon Fire Department Strategic Plan 2023-2026 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the Saskatoon Fire Department 2023-2026 Strategic Plan be approved in 

principle; and  
2. That the Saskatoon Fire Department be authorized to further explore the action 

items contained in the Plan, as responses to the strategic goals and initiatives 
identified in the Plan, and bring forward further reporting, as required. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on June 6, 2023, considered a report of the Saskatoon Fire regarding the 
above. The Committee received a letter from Cameron Choquette, Saskatchewan 
Landlord Association. 
 
Attachment 
June 6, 2023 report of the Saskatoon Fire. 
June 5, 2023 letter from Cameron Choquette, Saskatchewan Landlord Association. 
 
 


